AMERICAN COUNCIL
INsTITUTE OF PaciFic ReErAaTioNs, INC.

1 EAST 54t STREET
NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

December 17, 1946

Dear Miss Willian:

In reply to your letter of the 9th, this is
to advise you that the Museum of Art Library, has
a standing order for all publications published by
the Institute of Pacific Relations. This séniing
order hasy been in existance for some time,

On December 12, we received an order from the
library for one subscription to the I.,P.R. Pamphlet
Series. This subscription will start with Cross-
Carrents in the Philippines, which will be ready
for publication on January 10, 1947, You are en-
titled to 6 pamphlets for $1.,00 on this subscrip-
tion. We will, therefore, exclude those forth-
coming pamphlets from your standing order, so that
there will not be any duplication.

I hope the above information is clear and
satisfactory. If there are any further questions,
do not hesitate to call upon us,

Cordially yours,

e

Rhoda Rothman
Publications Dept,

University of Oregon
Marg=ret Willian
Museum of Art
Eugene, Oregon
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